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BOARD OF TRUSTEES OF THE COMMUNITY COLLEGE DISTRICT NO. 508 

COUNTY OF COOK AND STATE OF ILLINOIS 

 

“STUDENT VIEWS OF NEWS” RESUMES PRODUCTION 

Kennedy-King College  

 

 

  

  THE CHANCELLOR 

  

REPORTS that the Emmy Award winning Media Communications program "Student Views 

of the News" has officially begun production for the Fall 2010 semester, with part 

of its first "edition" focusing on CCC's 100th year Anniversary.  As part of the 

ongoing coverage of the anniversary, Media Communications students will be 

visiting all CCC campuses in order to interview students and staff, as well as cover 

events highlighting the 100th year milestone. 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 

Cheryl L. Hyman 

Chancellor 

 

 

December 2, 2010 
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